
 

 

 

  

 

 

ICP Key Messages     

Meeting  Determinants of Health System Delivery Board 

Meeting Date  10th December 2020 

Key Decisions and Actions  Though membership for the Determinants of Health System Delivery 
Board is yet to be ratified it is clear that the Board is passionate in ensuring 
that the key people within the key organisations are involved in order for 
intended outcomes to be met. With this in mind, it is essential to have 
representation from each of the district councils, including those from 
children’s health.  
 
A draft version of the Boards key metrics were circulated to Members 
prior to the meeting for review. Members heard that inspiration taken 
from Public Health England and the Kings Fund was adopted, as the 
metrics of which the Board would be looking to work upon, as these have 
already been thoroughly developed.  The Board proposes to use 9 key 
impact areas that have been identified as having proved within systems to 
have improved public health and having reduced inequalities. 
 
Members received a presentation from Samantha Baron around a project 
that has been developed of which aims to create a clear vision for the 
Central Lancashire Integrated Care Partnership as to how the ICP will work 
together as public services to improve outcomes for the communities in 
Chorley, South Ribble and Preston.  It will consider what an integrated 
approach would look like in a range of settings, from within our 
communities, to ensuring that people are living well and at points of 
access to services.    
 
The key actions taken from this meeting included; 
 

 Core membership to be developed in advance of January’s 
meeting. 

 Continued development of metrics; a meeting is to be facilitated 
including the Clinical and Performance lead. 

Matters for Escalation (and 
where to) 

n/a 

Completed and Signed off by   
G Hall 
 

 


